
Dear Graduate: We want to celebrate this milestone in your life at 11 am Worship on Graduate 
Recognition Sunday. Please complete this form and return to the church office with 3 pictures 
(baby, adolescent, graduation or recent photo) to the church office by May 10 electronically to 
cantonfirst@gmail.com or by dropping them off for us to scan and return to you.  
Please plan to try to join us for this service and meet with the Pastors at 10:15 am that morning.  
 

Full Name: _________________________________________________________________________________ 

Address: ___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone number: _____________________________________________________________________________ 

Parent’s names: ____________________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Grandparent’s names: ______________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Graduating from: ___________________________________________________________________________ 

Degree: ____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Special Honors: ____________________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Plans after graduation: ______________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Did you receive at scholarship from Canton First Baptist Church: ______________________________ 

Would you be willing to speak in the service briefly if asked: __________________________________ 

         Please email digital form and pictures to cantonfirst@gmail, FAX to: 828.646.0344 or 
 bring by with the pictures which will be scanned and returned to you.  

Graduate Recognition Sunday, May 30, 2021 


